Qisda Corporation
NQO.157, SHAN-YING ROAD, SHAN-TING LI, GUEISHAN DIST.,
TAOYUAN 333 Taiwan

August 15, 2023

AUTHORIZATION LETTER

To whom it may concern:

, the under signed, Tom Lung of Qisda Corporation hereby authorize Jim Chang of
Qisda Corporation to act on my behalf in all matters relating to all processed required
in FCC, ISED and any communication needed with the national authority. Any and all
acts carried out by Jim Chang on my behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our
won.

The agreement is valid permanent.

If you have any question regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact

me.

Sincerely yours,

Tom Lung

Researcher

Qisda Corporation
886-3-3598800#2909
Tom.CK.Lung@Qisda.com



